
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thank you so much for your support in getting students into remote lessons this week. We’re really 

proud of how well students have responded, and are thrilled that education can go ahead almost as 

normal during this national lockdown. 
 

We are making some changes to the timing for the day from Monday, 11 January, because we 

recognise that the split lesson timings and lunches that were so helpful in supporting social distancing 

in school, are not necessary at home. We hope that with everyone on the same breaks and lunches, 

this will help families have time together instead of eating lunch in isolation. 
 

These timings will stay in place for all year groups until we return to school. 

 

Registration 9:00 - 9:20 

Period 1  9:20 - 10:20 

Period 2 10:20 - 11:20 

Period 3 11:35 - 12:35 

Lunch 12:35 - 1:05 

Period 4 1:05 - 2:05 

Period 5 2:05 - 3:05 

 

To further support us providing as full an education as possible, there will be two further changes next 

week.  
 

Homework will continue to be set as normal on Show My Homework/Satchel. We do understand that 

students sometimes need to ask questions to get support for homework; students can ask questions 

via Show My Homework/Satchel, but can also use their Google Classroom page to ask questions if 

they prefer.  
 

In addition to this, PE lessons will begin again. All students will be added to their PE class in a new 

Google Classroom group; they will need to click ‘join’ when that appears. The PE department are 

looking forward to delivering one live lesson on physical activity and wellbeing, and then a further 

recorded fitness lesson accessible to them as a resource for their second lesson. Full details will appear 

in the PE class pages, but as a guide, students’ usual ‘PE kit day’ will be their live lesson day. 
 

Finally, there is a range of updated support material and videos on the school website in the remote 

learning section to help you. https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/remote-learning/  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Joanna Crewe 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/remote-learning/

